
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 4:43 PM 
To: 'Gielniewski, Margaret' 
Cc: Fitzpatrick, William - DNR 
Subject: WPSC Marinette MGP - PDI WP Addendum 1, Sampling Plan for Fincantieri 

Marinette Marine Property 
 
Good Afternoon Margaret, 
WDNR has completed our review of the WPSC Marinette MGP PDI WP Addendum 1.   
 
The list of parameters in Table 1 is acceptable as it matches the 9 PAHs that were sampled as part of the 
original PDI work. However, the approved PDI WP Rev 2 also included TOC in the list of parameters for 
the soil sampling in the WWTP Zone and Boom Landing Zone.  I don’t believe the TOC sampling is 
necessary, but if the intent is to be consistent with the original plan then TOC may need to be added to 
the list of parameters.  
 
As an aside Cheryl Bougie retired from the DNR in January and should no longer receive future 
correspondence.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and provide comment.  Please let us know if you have any 
questions. 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Contaminated Sediment Specialist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay WI 54313-6727 
Phone: (920) 662-5443 

Temporary Cell: (920) 366-7924 

Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 
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